
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

APRIL 2, 2024 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

Authorization of a contract 

with Jackson Brown Palculict 

Architects, for Architectural 

Services for the construction 

of Fire Station No. 25, to be 

located at the northeast corner 

of Arkansas State Highway 

10 and Morgan Cemetery 

Road. 

 

 

Submitted By: 

 

Little Rock Fire Department 

Action Required: 

 

  Ordinance 

 √ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emily Cox 

 Acting City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Jackson Brown Palculict Architects, for 

Architectural Services for the construction of Fire Station 

No. 25, to be located at the northeast corner of Arkansas 

State Highway 10 and Morgan Cemetery Road. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $156,975.00, which 

includes a 15% contingency, and funds are allocated in the 

American Rescue Plan Act Special Projects Account No. 

271519-G0601AR51C-63390. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Due to the continuous growth of West Little Rock, this new 

station will offer much-needed additional coverage and 

provide response times that meet, or exceed, the National 

Fire Protection Association 1710 Guidelines. 

 


